
From: David Berry
To: John Mitchell; Will Buie; John Mathews; Mike Cooper; Mike Carter
Cc: Thad Ninnemann; Sara Melanson; croberson@clarknexsen.com; Jimmy Brissie
Subject: Emergency Services Center
Date: Thursday, November 01, 2018 1:15:57 PM
Attachments: EMSC - TCO.pdf

All,
 
Please see the attached copy of the TCO for the project. We are now in compliance with the City. We
are expecting that Susan Frady will receive, hopefully this afternoon, documentation from the City’s
staff that all  remaining noted issues of concern have been remedied and the final CO will be
released. If and when received I will circulate to everyone immediately.
Thanks for everyone’s help with this matter.
David
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